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Westinghouse Water Reactor g3,5b saa oss
Electric Corporation Sv!stons

April 1,1985 |

NS-NRC-85-3027
.

Dr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cmtrission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Responses to Request for Additional Infomation on ' Westinghouse
Reload Safety Evaluation Methodology", WCAP-9272 (Proprietary)
and WCAP-92'/3 (Non-Proprietary)

ATTENTION: M. Dunenfeld, Core Performance Branch

Dear Dr. Tacmas:

Enclosed are:

1. One (1) copy of the Westinghouse response to your request for additional
infomation on ' Westinghouse Reload Safety Evaluation Methodology",
WCAP-9272 (Proprietary) .

2. One (1) copy of the Westinghouse response to your request for additional
information on " Westinghouse Reload Safety Evaluation Methodology",
WCAP-9273 (Non-Proprietary).

3. One (1) copy of Application for Withholding, AW-85-028, (Non-Proprietary).

4. One (1) copy of original Affidavit, AW-76-31, (Non-Proprietary).

The additional infomation is being supplied per a telecon request of M.
Dunenfeld of the Core Performance Branch made to M. P. Osborne of my staff, and
is needed to complete the NRC's review of this topical. This infomation
should resolve the final open issue, and result in the issuance of a favorable
Safety Evaluation Report (SER) in the near future. These submittals contain
proprietary infomation of the Westinghouse Electric Corporation. In {confomance with the requirments of 10CFR2.790, as amended, of the
Ccemission's regulations, we are enclosing with this sutmittal an application
for '?ithholding proprietary infomation from public disclosure, and an
affidavit. The affidavit sets forth the basis on which the information may be .pwithheld from public disclosure by the Commission. p
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Dr. C. O. Thomas .

Page 'No

Correspondence with respect to the affidavit or the application for withholding
should reference AW-85-028, and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager
of Regulatory and Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O.
Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230.
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Very truly yours,

W ,

[.et @ ). Rahe, Jr., Manager
Nuclear Safety Department
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